
Graduation Time!!  
* Our FCA,  

Kindergarteners 
will be graduating 

tomorrow, May 22, at 7pm.   
Come cheer them on! 

 
Youth Camp Dates! 

Teens– June 23rd-27th 
Juniors– July 21st-25th 

If you would like to support one 
of our Youth, please mark on  

envelope “Youth Camp”  
 

Schools Out Youth Meeting 
Departure & return times will 

be announced soon. 

 
SCHOOLS ALMOST 

OUT!!! 
Pray for all the kids getting 
out for the summer. Our 

last day here at FCA is this 
Friday, the 23rd. 

Have Fun & Be Safe! 
 

  From the Pastor… 
Hope that everyone has a 

great Memorial Day 
weekend. Let us  

remember and honor  
all who have served in 

the Military so that we could be FREE! 
 

PRAY MUCH for our God & Country day 

scheduled for July 13th during the pm service. 

What can WE do in preparation for this annual 

event in addition to prayer… 

1. Plan to be in attendance as we Honor our Vet-

erans. 

2. Give a donation for the Gift Cards given. 

3. Invite Veterans, bring picture to display on 

the screen.  

4. Dress patriotically, participate enthusiastical-

ly. 

5. All Ushers plan to be on duty, along with 

Nursery workers as well.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             

Pray with Pastor & Nancy…                Pastor & Mrs. Nancy              
Brett Stancil              Mike Stancil          Mitchell & Barbara Brooks   
Glenn Coleman         Sue Zahrnt             Jim & Jenny Wallace 
Cathy Beaver            Judy Stegall            Carol Kitzmiller 
Danny Love              Glenn Wise            Stanley Link 
Lynn Lewis                Larry Utley           Ashley Morris  
Wanda Artz               John Eubanks        Betty Smith  
Ed Hargett                 Tina Simmons       Rachel Morrow & Family  
Jim Gryder                 Anna Angus          Cynthia Blake  
Barbara O’Daniel      Billy Morgan         
Margaret Weast         Mildred Zane                                                                                   

Home Missionary 
Nathan & Aundrea Kirkman– Utah 

 
Foreign Missionary 

Kyle & Hannah Shreve– Chile 
 

Ministry 
Church Nursery 

 
Staff Member 
Cynthia Blake 

 
S.S. Teacher 

K-1st grade– Pam Lewis 
 

Usher 
 Curtis Stegall 

 
Choir Member 

Debi Lewis 
 

Service Member 
Dakota Surratt 

 
Preacher 

Evangelist Dale Vance 
Beckley, WV 

 
Shut - In 

 Frances Bass 
1310 Glenn Ave 

Kannapolis, NC 28081 
Room# 105B 

 Nursery Tonight: Melissa Marlowe 

   Welcome to our  
       Midweek Service! 
        May 21, 2025 

Faith Nursery School, seeking dedicated Employ-
ees 

see Paul Cahoon for an application if you or someone 
you know is interested in working with Pre-schoolers 
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